
INVITATION TO BID 
 

The Frankfort Square Park District, Frankfort, Illinois requests sealed lump sum bids to 
furnish one (1) new Foamstream L12 System. The bid proposal form and equipment  
specifications are available online (click here) at www.fspd.org beginning Friday, 
December 27, 2024, and at the Park District Park District office located at 7540 W. 
Braemar Lane, Frankfort, IL  60423. Specific questions from bidders only (no solicitors), 
may be directed to Ed Reidy, Superintendent of Parks at (815) 469-3524 by 1:15  p.m. on 
Monday, January 6, 2025.  All bids must be returned sealed on the Park District-provided 
bid form no later than Wednesday, January 8, 2025, by 1:30 p.m. A public bid opening 
will be conducted this day at the Frankfort Square Park District, 7540 W. Braemar Lane, 
Frankfort, Illinois, beginning at 1:30 p.m.  
 
Note:  Please contact the Park District office at (815) 469-3524 to provide your contact 
information when accessing an online bid packet to ensure receipt of all 
addendum/addenda. 
 
 
 


